
	
	
	

 
March 16, 2016 
 
Re: Health 2 Humanity Global Inc. 
 
Dear Sir or Madam: 
 
I have been asked by Health 2 Humanity Global, Inc., a California non-profit corporation (the 
“H2H Global”), to clarify the status of charitable contributions made to a non-profit 
organization while its application for tax-exempt status under section 501(c)(3) of the Internal 
Revenue Code is pending before the I.R.S.  
 
H2H Global filed its application for tax exempt status on or around March ___, 2016.    
 
When the IRS approves a timely-filed exemption application, exempt status is recognized 
back to the date the organization was formed.  In the case of H2H Global, the organization 
was formed on July 8, 2015.   
 
However, contributors to the Corporation during pendency of the exemption application do 
not have advance assurance of deductibility because the organization’s exemption is still 
pending.  If H2H Global ultimately qualifies for exemption for the period in which the 
contribution is made, the contribution will be tax-deductible by the donor.  Alternatively, if 
the organization ultimately does not qualify for exemption, then the contribution will not be 
tax deductible. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
Francesco R. Barbera, Esq. 
Barbera Corporate Law, P.C. 
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